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Item # 44 
YALSA Board of Directors Meeting 

ALA Midwinter Meeting, Dallas 
January 20 - 24, 2012 

 
Topic: Report Regarding Research on Teen Spaces 
 
Background: In June of 2010 YALSA agreed to receive periodic progress reports 

on the Institute of Library and Museum Services (IMLS) funded 
project, “Making Space for Young Adults in Public Libraries: 
Establishing a Research Foundation,” The research began in fall 
2010.  




